
 

 

 

 

 

        

Date: July 4, 2010 

Ref: ZADC/GEN/MM/gs-093 

 

 

TO: ALL CONSULTANTS /CONTRACTORS 

 

Dear Sir, 

SUBJECT: SITE PLAN 

 

Please be informed that the validity of the Site Plan is limited to a period of 2 years from the date of 

issuance. So, all site plans issued prior to 2009 (2008 and earlier) must be renewed. 

The Process for site plan renewal is similar to Site plan request. 

Also note that submissions with site plan that have exceeded the validity period will not be accepted at our 

Customer Service, starting from 1st Aug, 2010. The submission form shall be returned and will be 

accepted only if the renewed site plan is attached. 

The above is for your information, records and necessary action. Thanking you, 

For, and on behalf of 

DUBAI TECHNOLOGY AND MEDIA 

FREE ZONE AUTHORITY - DTMFZA 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Cc:   ZADC 

 

 

 

P. 0. Box 450474 Dubai, United Arab Emirates, Tel: +971 4 390 0500 / 501 / 704 / +971 4 369 4282. Fax: +971 4 366 4666 E-mail: 

customer.care@zoningauthority.gov.ae 
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